
 

 

 

 

 

EGA SEMINAR 2019 

MARRIOTT ST. LOUIS GRAND 

 

The Embroiderers’ Guild of America (EGA) will host its national seminar October 30th – Nov 3rd, 2019 in 

St. Louis. Talented stitchers from around the country and the globe will assemble in St. Louis to learn, 

grow and enjoy the company of those who love the artistry of needlework.  We hope that you will be 

one of them! 

On Friday, November 1st, 2019, our seminar will host its annual Merchandise Night.  This night is set 

aside for the participants (and the public) to shop for items related to needlework.  I am reaching out to 

you as a potential vendor for that evening.   

The event runs from 6:30 PM – 9:30PM.  Vendors can begin set up at 4:30PM.   

Six-foot tables will be available for each participant to display their items for sale.  Each 6’ table is charged 

as follows: 

½ Table = $50 

1 Full Table = $75 

1 Full Table with Electricity = $100 

Whether you have tools for the trade, kits to sell, fabric, etc., we appreciate your participation in this 

event.  As the availability of some pieces of the needlework trade become more difficult to procure, we 

love being able to provide this service to our membership at seminar.  

We hope you will consider joining in on this endeavor.   

Gratefully, 

Eileen 
Eileen Chalk 
2019 EGA Merchandise Night Chair 
St. Louis Show-Me-Stitchers 
4687 Dubois Creek Lane 
Washington, MO  63090 
 



 

EGA MERCHANDISE NIGHT 2019 

REGISTRATION FORM 

GATEWAY TO STITCHING 

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 1st. 2019 

 
Thank you for your interest in being a part of our 61st EGA Seminar Merchandise Night.  Your participation 
is an added benefit to our attendees and membership.  As well, this evening is open to the public.   
 
If you are a vendor only and do not plan to fill out a registration to attend the seminar as a participant, 
this form is what will keep us informed of your intention to participate.  If you plan to participate in the 
EGA Seminar 2019, the online registration has a place for you to indicate that you would like to 
participate in Merchandise Night, so there is no need to complete this form. 
 
For those who will only be attending to sell their products, this form will serve as your registration.  I will 
email you when I have received your payment and will correspond with you as the Seminar nears.   
 
In advance, I thank you for your consideration in coming to St. Louis.  Our city is filled with lots of fun 
attractions, many which are free.  You could certainly make a weekend of sales and sightseeing.  The 
Gateway Arch was recently renovated, our Zoo is free, we also have lots of museums, a Science Center, 
Botanical Garden…I could keep going.   
 
I hope you will consider “Meeting Me in St. Louis”!  Deadline for table registration is September 30th. 
 

 

Sign me up! 
 
Name ___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Company Name ___________________________________________________________ 
 
Best contact _____________________________________________________________ 
 
Table Needs _____________________________________________________________ 
 
I’m selling _______________________________________________________________ 
 
AMOUNT ENCLOSED ______________________________________________________ 

 
 

Mail form to: Eileen Chalk – 4687 Dubois Creek Lane – Washington, MO  63090 


